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December 30, 2008 

       Sent electronically and by mail 

 

 

Mr. Daniel T. Buckley 

Senior Campaign Finance Analyst 

Reports Analysis Division 

Federal Election Commission 

Washington, DC 20463 

 

RE:  Reply to your letter of December 19, 2008 with regard to our 12-Day Pre-General  Report (10/1/2008 - 10/15/2008) ID 

#C99002396 

 

Dear Mr. Daniel, 

 

 I am responding to your above referenced letter to J. H. Versnel, our Treasurer since as President, I am the individual 

who spoke with you on the telephone with regard to this matter on October 20, 2008.  

 

 When the American Political Action Committee tried to file the referenced 48 hour report online in a timely manner the 

FEC program would not allow us to send it and gave us a message that stated "Out of Date Range". On October 20, 2008, I 

contacted the Federal Election Commission and spoke with you about the problem. You helped me and my assistant, Dana, 

over the telephone to access the area of the FEC program that would allow our data to show up in the 48 hour report so 

that it could be properly sent electronically. As our electronic filings should show that report was filed that day 

along with the next required 48 hour notice report thanks to your help. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Alan M. Gottlieb 

President 

 


